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Responsible Scientists 

It’s always great to see 

pupils taking 

responsibility for their 

own progress – well done 

to this keen group of S1 

scientists who found a 

quiet space at lunchtime 

to rehearse ahead of 

their assessment last 

week.  



Girls’ Ayrshire Cup 

Congratulations to our 

excellent girls’ football 

team whose victory 

against Kilmarnock 

Academy last week 

takes us through to the 

next round of the 

Ayrshire Cup!   



Pila 2020 

 

The pupils going on the 

ski trip to Italy have 

been practising their 

skills at Snow Factor 

before tackling the real 

slopes in a few weeks’ 

time.  



Scotland v Australia 

 

 

Well done to some of 

our talented footballers 

who played for  

Scotland against 

Australia last week! 



English Stars 

 

Miss Barrie’s English 

class delivered 

outstanding 

presentations to 

Annanhill Primary’s P1s 

last week. 



Holocaust Memorial Day 

It was an honour and 

an education to work 

with the Holocaust 

Educational Trust last 

week. Via live webcast, 

S3 pupils listened to 

survivor Susan Pollack 

MBE. 



Liam 

Thanks to Liam Smith for 

coming back to school to 

meet with our SFA 

Performance School 

players last week.  Liam 

has extremely exciting 

career news on the 

horizon and the younger 

players were delighted to 

see him.  



Planning for Success 

All S4 - 6 pupils attended 

assemblies last week to 

reflect on how best to 

embrace their SQA 

responsibilities this term. 

Success is within grasp 

and depends on: time 

management; planning 

and organisation; hard 

work; mindset.  



China 

If you are going on the 

trip to China this 

summer, please attend 

a meeting today 

(Monday) at 1.30pm in 

Mr Wilson’s room.  

 

Thank you. 



Work Experience  

 

Would pupils going out on work experience in the 

week beginning Monday 3rd February, please 

collect your workbook from Miss McBride and 

have your SQA details up to date on Workit. 

 

Thank you. 

 



Prefects 

Prefect Meeting on Wednesday 29 January at 130pm in 
F084 (Mr Brennan’s Room).  

All Prefects should attend, and Captains where possible. 

  

Would all Prefects now please resume supervision duties as 
per the rota. If you have difficulty with this, please see one 
of the Captains or Mrs Brotherston. There will be a review of 
performance and setting next steps at the next Prefect 
Meeting in February. 

 

We are looking for Prefects to help at the FutureFest Event 
on Tuesday 28 January 5-7pm. Please see one of the 
School Captains if you would like to help welcome parents 
or support at our “Study Buddies” Drop In. 

 

 



Arriving Late 

Please make every effort to arrive to school on 
time. Reliability and punctuality are key 
character traits worth instilling in yourself before 
you enter the world of work.   

 

If you are late for school, you should report to 
the late coming desk to collect a slip. Hand this 
to your class teacher when you arrive in class. If 
you arrive at school after 9am, report to the 
school office. 



Gymnastics 

Would the following pupils please meet Jo Clark, 
ASC, on Tuesday 28th January at 1:20pm in the PE 
Department? 

 

O Amy Tickner 

 

O Layla Kimm 

 

O Emily Watton 

 

O Rachel Ross 

 



You are invited to the celebration of 

the Year of Rat 
(The first animal of zodiac cycle)



Grange Future Fest 2020 
Keep an eye on the school 

website over the next week 

because we will be regularly 

updating the list of 

stallholders coming to Grange 

Future Fest 2020.  

 

All S1-6 pupils, parents and 

carers are warmly 

encouraged to come along.  



Grange Future Fest 2020 
The assembly hall will be 

transformed into a busy 

careers fayre at which you’ll 

have the opportunity to meet 

some inspiring and 

knowledgeable professionals. 

They can answer questions 

about careers, salaries, entry 

requirements, the reality of 

the job and loads more.  



Grange Future Fest 2020 
In addition, there will be 20 
minute workshops for your 
parents and carers to sign up 
for if they wish.  

 

These are detailed on the 
website and include study 
skills, BSL, managing teenage 
anxiety, how to study for 
specific subjects, school work 
experience, mindfulness and 
more. 



Grange Future Fest 2020 
 

For more details, scan the QR 

code on the posters around 

the school, speak to Miss 

Hagan/Miss MacKinnon or 

see the school website.  

 

See you there! 



Have a Great Week, Grange! 

 

 

 

Work hard. 

 

Be kind. 


